# Willd the Witch

Once upon a time, there was a witch named Willa. She lived in a big, dark house in the forest. She wore a big, pointy, black hat and a long, black cloak. Her pet was a big, black cat named Salem. Salem was always by her side.

Willa was a very mean witch. She liked to cast spells and make nasty potions. She would always fly on her broomstick and make trouble for the animals in the forest. But one day when she was flying, something very strange happened.

Willa was flying on her broomstick when she saw a little rabbit. The rabbit was very scared and he was trying to run away. Willa felt sorry for the rabbit and decided to help him instead of scaring him. She cast a spell to make the rabbit bigger and stronger.

The rabbit was very happy and thanked Willa for helping him. Willa felt good about what she had done and decided to stop being a mean witch. From that day on, Willa was a good witch. She helped all the forest animals. Willa loved having the forest animals as her friends and it made her feel good.

Willa and the rabbit became friends and went on many adventures together. They had lots of fun and Willa was so happy to have a new friend.

- 1. Read the passage about Willa the Witch
- 2. Underline each word that you could not read.
- 3. Circle each word that took you more than 1 try.
- 4. Answer the questions.

### Willd the Witch

### Answer according to the reading passage:

- Where did Willa the Witch live:
- a. haunted house
- b. castle
- c. forest
- 2. What was Willa's cat's name?
- a. Salem
- b. Sam
- c. Seth
- 3. What did Willa like to do?
- a. cast spells and make nasty potions
- b. ride on her broomstick
- c. all of above
- 4. What kind of animal did Willa help?
- a. fox
- b. mouse
- c. rabbit
- 5. Why did Willa change from a bad witch to a good witch?
- a. it made her feel good
- b. she could no longer cast spells and make potions
- c. she had no friends

## Willd the Witch

#### **ANSWERS:**

- 1. Where did Willa the Witch live:
- a. haunted house
- b. castle
- c. forest
- 2. What was Willa's cat's name?
- a. <u>Salem</u>
- b. Sam
- c. Seth
- 3. What did Willa like to do?
- a. cast spells and make nasty potions
- b. ride on her broomstick
- c. all of above
- 4. What kind of animal did Willa help?
- a. fox
- b. mouse
- c. rabbit
- 5. Why did Willa change from a bad witch to a good witch?
- a. it made her feel good
- b. she could no longer cast spells and make potions
- c. she had no friends